
Vaughan Street Landscaping Concept Plans - Consultation Submissions

July-August 2020

Submission Content Response

1 Concerns re safety of pedestrians from freight delivery trucks/ vehicles exiting off 

street parking/loading bay, damage to trees & new infrastructure from trucks.

Concerns will be considered and resolved during the detailed design phase.

2 In favour of plans; complaint re current construction noise. Complaint addressed and resolved with submitter.

3 In favour of plans, commends Council's foresight; corncerns re access to car parks 

during works, shortening of  car parks in road centre as longer vehicles (caravans 

etc)  have no access to  alternate parking, and loss of entry to staff car park on 

corner of Hoskins and Vaughan.

Concerns will be considered and resolved during the detailed design phase.


